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CURB RAMP & SIDEWALK 
IMPROVEMENTS UPDATE

NEW CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS

As part of this work, our Boyer 
and Delmar Curb Ramp 

Improvement project will 
continue construction for the next

several weeks. 

Starting this week and lasting 2-3 
days, Boyer Ave East will have 

limited access during work hours 
and will be restricted to one lane 
headed southbound on certain 
evenings. On those evenings 
through  traffic will be Local 
Access Only. 

There will be a detour for the 
northbound lane of Boyer Avenue 
East beginning at the four-way 
stop at the intersection of Boyer 
Ave E and E Lynn St. 

messaging board at Boyer & Lynn 

for dates and adjust your travel 
plans to accommodate these 
temporary changes. 

To learn more 
and sign up for 
email updates, 
scan the QR Code: 

As part of this work, our Boyer and Delmar Curb Ramp and Sidewalk Improvement project 
will continue construction for the next several weeks.

Beginning in the next few days and lasting 2-3 days, Boyer Ave East will have limited access 
during work hours and will  be restricted to one lane headed southbound on certain 
evenings. On those evenings, through traffic will be Local Access Only. 

There will be a detour for the northbound lane of Boyer Ave East beginning at the four-way 
stop at the intersection of Boyer Ave E and E Lynn St. 

Please be on the lookout for the messaging board at Boyer Ave E and E Lynn St for dates 
and adjust your travel plans to accommodate these temporary changes. 




